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June 14, 2017

Jeff Fischbach

City of Saint Paul

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

Mr. Fischbach,

I am writing this letter in support of waiving the 45-day waiting period for the beer and wine license for
O’Reilly Custom 2 LLC, doing business as Delicata at 1341 Pascal St, N. This license is identical to the
license held by Como Palk Grill, which previously operated the site.

We look forward to having this addition in our community and restoring a vibrant use to the property. As
we have waived the 45-day waiting period for recent applications from Como Dockside, Half-Time Rec,
and Gabe’s by the Park, we see no reason to delay Delicata’s license either, No community members
spoke against this motion and several spoke in favor. Our committee voted unanimously for approval, and
we encourage the city to waive the standard waiting period.

Sincerely,
Kevin Dahm

Chair of the Land Use Committee
Como Community Council District 10
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